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Fall Events
November 4th, 5:30 PM, Alumni Hall 

Special Reception and Program with President Kim
Jim Yong Kim was inaugurated as the 17th President of Dartmouth 
College on September 22, 2009. President Kim is a physician, educator, 
and world-renown global health leader.

Alumni are invited to meet Dartmouth’s new leader on Wednesday, 
November 4 at the Top of the Hop during a reception from 5:30 - 6:30 
pm.  President Kim will then make an address to the Club in Alumni 
Hall from 6:30 - 7:30 pm.  Please join us in welcoming President Kim 
to the Upper Valley.

Registration is requested for this event and you can register online at 
the following website:  (copy and paste this into your browser)

       http://www.alumni.dartmouth.edu/default.aspx?id=187 

Please register by October 30. If you have any questions, please contact 
the Alumni Relations Regional Affairs Unit at (603) 646-3497.

President Kim’s alumni club visits are sponsored by the Office of 
Alumni Relations for the Office of the President.

November 17th, 5:30 PM - Tuesday Reception 
Dan Nelson ’75, Director of Outdoor Programs 

Hayward Lounge of Hanover Inn (note location change)
Dan Nelson ‘75 began his new assignment as Director of Outdoor 
Programs on Sept. 1.  In this discussion, he will provide an overview 
of Outdoor Programs’ role at Dartmouth, how it contributes to the 
mission of the College, and what he hopes to accomplish there.  He will 
be joined by student leaders who will talk about the Outing Club, the 
celebration of its centennial this year, and the Freshman Trips program.

Mid November, Windsor, VT 
Tour of the Simon Pearce glassblowing workshop

Mid-Nov: (final date to be determined) Join the DCUV for a private 
tour of the Simon Pearce studio in Windsor. Get up close to the 
glassblowers and try your hand at the craft. For those interested, we will 
end the tour with a glass of wine. 
To sign Up, please contact Caroline Cannon at: 
carcannon@yahoo.com           or at 617.699.2941 
Cost: $5 per glass of wine

Dec. 15th, 5:30 PM, Thayer Dining Hall 
DCUV Holiday Christmas Party 

Join your friends for a wonderful reception with free refreshments, 
wine, beer and cocktails for all registered members. 

Dear members,

This is our first attempt to put together a full 
color PDF Newsletter. It will be e-mailed to all 
members that we have a valid e-mail address for 
as an attachment. Dartmouth Classes are now 
using this technique and the attachments are 
rarely blocked.

We will also mail copies to all for this issue 
and at least those that we do not have an active 
e-mail address for in the future.  If you want the 
full color issue, make sure we have your e-mail 
address when you send in your dues for the 
coming year. Let us know what you think of this 
new system.

Clark Griffiths ‘57, Newsletter Editor   
      grif@interdial.net

A Letter From Our President
Hello DCUV members.

A brief recap of September: The September 
reception with Haviland Smith was timely and 
thoughtful and as usual, the DCUV membership 
was not shy with its questions. Despite the 
thunderstorm, Mark Breen gave an engaging 
talk on the constellations recognizable in the 
fall sky in this area. The kids who attended were 
very into the conversation and we hope to add 
more kid-friendly events like this as the year 
progresses.

We are preparing the winter calendar and will 
communicate to you as the plans are finalized. 
For the remainder of the fall, we have a great 
speaker for Nov. and a new behind-the-scenes 
event planned - a private tour of the Simon 
Pearce glassblowing workshop in Windsor. 

We are also extremely pleased to announce a 
DCUV reception and program with President 
Kim in early November. The invitations have 
gone out so RSVP and attend this special event.

We look forward to our 2010 season of events 
and hope that you will join our membership. 

Sincerely, Caroline Cannon,  
	     President
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Highlights of several of the many DCUV events held so far this year!

The Annual Meeting and Banquet was held on Tuesday, May 19, at the Top of the Hop and Alumni Hall with a large 
attendance. The head table is on the left with retiring President of Dartmouth James Wright ‘64a and his wife Susan ‘69a sitting 
at the back of the table along with other DCUV Board members and special guests. Carey Heckman ’76, sitting next to Susan 
was honored for his many years of service to the DCUV; as our secretary, membership recorder, our website and letter editor! 
On the right, the Wrights were honored by our DCUV president, Caroline Cannon, TU98 and her husband with the presentation 
of a special Simon Pearce engraved lamp. Both Jim and Susan were wonderful friends and we do hope to see more of them! 

Our annual summer picnic was again held at the DOC House on Occom 
Pond with a free cook out for all DCUV members. Above, we recognized    
local undergrads’ and their families - particularly from the new class of 
2013.  
Below the Summerphonics sang for our pleasure (and their meal). Our 
senior member, Hal Ripley ‘29 talked to Bd. Member Chuck Sherman ‘66

Hot off the press is a photo of our latest, 
October 20, third Tuesday, Top of the Hop 
speaker Charlie Wheelan ‘88. He is standing 
between our President Caroline Cannon on 
the right and Bd. Member John Everett ‘68.
Introduced by his friend, John Engelman ‘68, 
he gave an enlightened talk regarding needed 
changes in our health care system.

He has written two books including Naked 
Economics- now published in 10 languages 
and has a special, one year assignment to teach 
economics and public policy at the Rockefeller 
Center!


